71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
6th Pebruary, 1924,

Dear 8ir, »

1 beg to ascknowledzg: the receipt of your letter
of the 2nd instant referring to the steamer "BUNTEVPLE®,
- (offioial Number 124676), and in reply to yowr enquiry I
1 have to aoquaint you that the wajor portien ¢f the Special
Survey with .. view to classificution of the vescel in
this Society's Register Book has been garried out at
Southampton, and it is understoed that the remalning
requirements will be complied with at this port at the
present time.

1 an, Dear 8ir,

Yours f*s,i%hm;y,

g
T

Assistant o the aonrdiéary.

The Assistant Secretary,
Consultative Branch,
Mereantile Marine Departwment,
Board ﬁ‘f i‘m,
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